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12 July 2017 
 
Dear Parents,             
 
Our LEAVER’S ASSEMBLY for Year 6 will take place on Friday 21 July at 9:15am for approximately one hour.  This is a very 
special occasion for your child, the school and especially yourselves. We very much hope to see all of you in the school 
hall. School uniform should be worn for the assembly. If your child would like to have a school shirt signed by other 
children, they can bring in an old shirt from Monday 17 July, and get it signed throughout the week. 
 
On Thursday 20 July we are walking Year 6 to the Hollywood Bowl in the Eden Centre for our LEAVER’S TREAT. If it is 
raining we will take the bus. There is a meal deal included and the choices, including a vegetarian option, will be given to 
you nearer the time. 
 
From the bowling we will walk through the town to Hughenden Park where we will enjoy games, relaxation and a high 
tea! We would be grateful if you could you pop into the office to sign up for providing cakes/fruit/squash.  A list will be 
available shortly. This will need to be delivered to school on the morning of 20 July and will be transported down to the 
park in the afternoon.  
 
The children can be collected from the Coates Lane entrance to the park after 3.15 pm. If you would like your child to be 
collected by another parent please let us know in advance who will be collecting them. 
 
We are looking forward to a special day out with no school uniform. Mr Meatyard and Mrs O’Malley are practising their 
bowling skills as we speak!  
 
Please return the attached slip by Tuesday 18 July. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jonathan Meatyard 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..... 
 
Year 6 Leavers – Hollywood Bowl – 20 July 2017 
 
I give permission for my child,………………………………………………………………………………………. to walk/take the bus into High 
Wycombe to go bowling and walk to Hughenden Park for high tea and games on Thursday 20 July 2017.  
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………………… Date: ……………………………………………….. 

 
Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  
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